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The Delegation of Castellón and Valencia of the Spanish Society of Classical 

Studies organizes for the next 26th and 27th of April of 2018 an International 

Conference titled ‘The margins of thought: heterodoxy, magic and knowledges 

of salvation’. The Conference will be hold at the University Jaime I of Castellón 

de la Plana. 

The papers that pass the filter of the correction by the peer-system will be 

published in a volume throughout the year 2019. All researchers working on 

issues related to magical, mythical and religious thought in both the Ancient 

World and the history of Europe to the present day are invited to participate. 

Contributions about the field of postsocratic schools of thought can also 

participate at the conference. 

To pre-register just send an e-mail to seecvalc@gmail.com, indicating in the 

subject "Conference 2018". It should include a title proposal and a short 

summary of a maximum of 150 words before the 31st of December of 2017. 

Once the communication has been accepted by the Organizing Committee with 

the advice of the Scientific Committee (on the 20th of January of 2018), the 

registration will have to be formalized before the 15th of February. For the 

members of the Spanish Society of Classical Studies, the tuition fee will be 20€; 

for non-members, 50€. In both cases, the registration entitles the publication of 

the work, provided that the reviewers of the works give their approval. 


